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Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha, Ltd. 

 

 

Vehicle Carrier “MAKASSAR HIGHWAY” Aground at offshore of Sweden (2) 

 

 

Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha, Ltd. (“K” Line) reports that the “MAKASSAR HIGHWAY” 

refloated on July 29. When refloating, a part of fuel oil leaked into the sea. The leaked oil is 

being recovered and we are working closely with the authorities to minimize any affect of 

the pollution. In order to bring her to the port safely, the salvage team are taking every 

necessary precaution with the vessel. The vessel is being towed toward a near safe port.     

        

For inquiries or further information on this matter, please contact: 

MTI Network : Will Marks(TEL:44-207-823-9444)   

 


